
  

   

 

Township of Royal Oak Water Supply System 

The Oakland County Water Resources Commissioner (WRC) completed a preliminary Distribution System Materials Inventory (DSMI) as required by the Michigan 

Department of Environment, Great Lakes, and Energy (EGLE). The inventory concluded that the majority of the 770 service lines connected to the Township’s 

water supply system are of unknown material, but likely copper, galvanized, or lead.  

WRC started operating and maintaining this water system in 1990. There is limited information available to WRC to determine what service line material was 

commonly installed in this water system. The data to date does not provide enough information to accurately determine where lead service line material may be 

found. WRC has been collecting service line material data on our work orders and inspections since 2016 and will continue to investigate.  
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